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Comments: I am writing to ask the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal.

In order to complete the withdrawal, a quick Environmental Assessment (EA) needs to be performed.

Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed is certain since there will be no

significant impact to the land once the miners are forced to withdraw.

The primary reasons for my letter of support of the mineral withdrawal is protecting water quality now and for

generations to come, conserving and protecting healthy Wildlands and Wildlife for myself and future generations

to recreate and enjoy and finally living up to our former and current obligations to respect and care for the land

alongside the Lakota people.


